
Letter to the Editor 
Sir: 

1 have read with interest the paper by J. C. Standefer, "Death Associated with 
Fluorocarbon Inhalation: Report of a Case," Journal of Forensic Sciences, Vol. 20, 
No. 3, July 1975, pp. 548-551. However, the authorities I consult give CFC13 as Freon 
11 and CF2C12 as Freon 12. Dr. Standefer has them reversed. 

Ferrin B. Moreland, Ph.D. 
Chief Toxicologist 
Office of the Medical Examiner 
Houston, Texas 77030 
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